Hello parents!  I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself.  My name is Jason Cutright and I have been working in District 122 since the 2001-2002 school year.  I worked at Martino during the 2001-2002 school year and have worked at Liberty since it opened during the 2002-2003 school year.  In fact, I student taught at Martino for eight weeks during the 2000-2001 school year. Upon graduating from Illinois State University with two degrees in special education, I worked at Bentley to end the 2000-2001 school year.  I have a Masters Degree in educational administration from Governor’s State University.  I have enjoyed every moment of helping children for the past 15 years and look forward to continued success in our classroom for years to come.
We will supply the kids with binders and other supplies throughout the year.  I have been a Specialized Instruction Teacher since the program began four years ago.  Prior to that, I was a Resource Teacher for ten years and an Instructional Program Teacher for two years.  I am an advocate for you and your child.  We are all part of the educational support team.  Therefore, please do not hesitate to contact me if any questions or concerns arise.  Also, please feel free to contact me via email at jcutright@nlsd122.org

	I will be in contact with you in early August regarding a tour of Liberty Junior High.  Hopefully, the tour will afford us an opportunity to tour the building, practice lockers, and perhaps meet another teacher or two.  Also, please use this time to inform me of any changes in your child’s routine.  Hopefully, there will be a good deal of growth and development for the children over the summer.  We can also finalize any P.E. and/or locker needs during that time.  I look forward to meeting with all of you in August! 

Sincerely,



Jason Cutright
Specialized Instruction Teacher
[bookmark: _GoBack]Liberty Junior High

e e
s
[ e
ST et s
R Sy CA
A S e

e ety e e ek e o




